
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE FOR BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
  
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the location has changed for the Long Branch Board 
of Education’s Regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 28, 2016 
at 7:00 P.M. at the Long Branch Middle School auditorium, 350 Indiana 
Avenue, Long Branch, New Jersey.  The meeting will take place in the 
auditorium of the old High School, 391 Westwood Avenue, Long Branch, New 
Jersey at 7:00 P.M.  Prior to the meeting there will be an Open House from 5:00 
P.M. to 7:00 P.M. at the old High School to all who want to tour the first floor of 
the facility.  Action will be taken at this meeting. 
 
 
 
           
    Peter E. Genovese III, RSBO, QPA   
    School Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
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